
 

 

 
 
 

BULLETIN #006 
Livery Transport Bylaw Review 
Council Update 

March 26, 2021 

 
On 2021 March 22, Administration presented the Livery Transport Bylaw Review, CPS2021-0367 
report to City Council and the new Livery Transport Bylaw 20M2021, including a new fee schedule, 
was approved. 
 
What are the Livery Transport Bylaw updates? 
To find out what’s changing and how it may impact you please visit Calgary.ca 
An overview of the updated Bylaw provisions and which livery stream is affected is available on this 
site. 

 
This bulletin is also available in Amharic, Hindi, Punjabi and Urdu at Calgary.ca . 

 
Thank you for your participation and input into the Livery Transport Bylaw Review; please reach out 
to ltsengagement@calgary.ca with any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Abdul Rafih 
Chief Livery Inspector 
Calgary Community Standards 

https://pub-calgary.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=155086
https://www.calgary.ca/csps/abs/livery-transport-services/livery-transport-bylaw-review.html
https://www.calgary.ca/csps/abs/livery-transport-services/taxi-and-limousine-bulletins.html
mailto:ltsengagement@calgary.ca

